
Thank you for your interest in getting involved in Rhode Island.

There is no affiliated state Green Party in Rhode Island. If a group of people wanted to form a GP 
affiliated state party, then please contact the Ballot Access Committee. Click here to email   bac@gp.org   

The Green Party of Rhode Island is not affiliated with the Green Party of the United States. 

There will be need for petitioning in RI for the 2024 GP nominated presidential candidate. We will be 
looking for people to help coordinate our statewide ballot access efforts then. 

You can help to fund our nationwide ballot access efforts by making a donation to our Ballot Access
Committee fund. Click here to open the donation portal https://www.gp.org/donate_bac
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